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COACH TB THOMAS SPORTS CENTER

The City website now offers the option to register online for City of Hartsville Parks &
Recreation programs and membership at TB Thomas Sports Center.

The adult volleyball league will conclude October 30.

Youth volleyball league will continue through November 30.

The Parks & Recreation Department is hosting a 3 on 3 Adult Basketball tournament
November 18.

The Parks & Recreation Department has been leading children’s activities at the Concert on
College with much success. Staff is looking forward to have fitness activities at the Fall For
Hartsville event on October 14.

Local pilot, Sandi Brown, is leading a free community event, Young Eagles Rally, to be held at
the Hartsville Regional Airport on October 14. The YMCA has agreed to shuttle kids in their
vans to increase accessibility to this opportunity.

BYERLY PARK

Congratulations to the Fall Adult Soccer undefeated champions, The Spectacles!

The second Kickball league will begin October 2 with four teams: Sonoco, Duke Energy,
Hartsville Young Professionals, & last year’s league champions, the PowerBallers.
Byerly Park hosted a 2 day youth baseball tournament with 16 teams.

Staff has been busy preparing fields for football and soccer games as well as regular
maintenance.

Youth Football and Cheerleading season began September 16.

Mid-September, HUSL youth soccer league began their season.

The Hartsville High girls’ and boys’ cross country teams are using the track and park for
continued practice and meets.

Due to Hurricane Irma, the Bayler Ball tournament was rescheduled to October 14.

Coker College mens’ and womens’ lacrosse teams are practicing for their upcoming season.
Hope to have the Parks & Recreation Maintenance Il position filled soon.

LAWTON PARK

Coordinated 4 paid rentals, 6 City trainings, and 10 tours for Lawton Park pavilion.

The Fall PaddleFest event held September 24 at Lawton Park brought an estimated attendance
of 200 people representing 68 zip codes.

Staff collected 53 email addresses to be notified of future City events.

There are plans for a Spring paddle board event.

Eagle Scout, Ryan Traver and troop #523 have built a kayak dock at Lawton Park as part of his
Eagle Scout project. He worked with the City’s Navigator and DHEC to comply within the
guidelines.
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PIRATESVILLE
e Piratesville post-season ended Labor Day, September 4.
e Dogs Days of Summer event was held on September 17 for dogs and their owners. The $330
donations will go towards building a designated Dog Park in Hartsville.

BURRY PARK
e Pokémon Go in the Park was held September 14, 21, and 28 with residents meeting at Burry
Park and walking around the downtown area. Due to interest, it will continue in October.
e Pull up bars have arrived and will be scheduled for installation soon.

PRIDE PARK
e Gospel in The Park was held September 10 and the last event of the season will be October 1.



